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(re)New Hope Banquet--A Time for
Celebrations The Moving Trucks

Arrived!
 September continued to bring

cause for celebration--RM
received the official Certificate of

Occupancy, and the Women’s
Program has officially moved in!

So many organizations and
individuals shared their time and

talents to get this home
completed. The result is a

beautiful home ready for women
to come live and have their lives
transformed and healed by the

power of Jesus Christ.

Thursday, September 26 was
an evening of celebrations
at RM's 3rd Annual (re)New
Hope Banquet--and there
was much to celebrate. RM
students worked hard to
complete coursework within
the various contract levels.
We recognized Mike E. and 

Robert G. had several reasons to celebrate. He officially
completed all 5 Contracts in the RM program, and in the
process, God provided the opportunity for Robert to be
reconciled with his family and children with hopes of regaining
full custody. What an answer to prayer!

Maurice B. for both completing Contract 1. We also celebrated
with Chris M. and John H. for completing Contracts 2 and 3,
respectfully.



Contact Us

Don't Forget to
Get Your Brick! 

·      If you’d like to contribute to

our women’s home, please

consider designing and

purchasing a brick. Bricks can

be purchased as an honorarium,

to show support for a loved one,

or for a variety of other

purposes. These bricks will be

laid to create a walkway and

outdoor patio area for the

Women’s Program. You can

purchase a brick online

at www.bricksrus.com/donorsite

/reconciliation. Orders are due

by Monday, October 7th.

Email: info@reconciliation-min.org  |  Phone: 803.727.4697
www.reconciliation-min.org

WOMEN'S HOME
GRAND OPENING!

Join us November 19th from 12p-

1p to celebrate the grand

opening of the women's home!

You will get a chance to tour the

newly renovated women's home

and hear how God is already

transforming the lives of the

women living in the home. Light

refreshments will be served.

Thank you to all who have supported RM throughout this past
year. These celebrations would not have happened without
you. Your financial contributions and prayerful support have
enabled this ministry to move forward in its vision of seeing
the lost reconciled--to God, to themselves, and to others in
their lives.

This has been an exciting year for
the women’s program as well. RM
officially opened its doors to
women in September 2018. Lakin D.
was one of the first ladies to show
up. While she had a dream of
attaining her GED diploma for a
long time, it wasn’t until she
became part of the RM program
that she was able to see this goal
fulfilled. She has experienced God’s
healing in her 

Zack G. was honored as an official graduate of the RM
program. Not only did he complete all 5 Contracts, but he also
served as a staff intern and completed 6 months of the Re-
entry Track. He looks forward to seeing how God will continue
to direct his life.

life and looks forward to serving Him in whatever capacity He
has for her.

Left to right: Bryan
Eargle (B&B Electrical),

David Barry (Celtic
Works), and Pat Stier

(Stier Supply)


